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W. BUDDY SOARES
STATE SENATOR, 7TH DISTRICT
ASSISTANT MINORITY FLOOR LEADER

January 14, 1980

Primeira-Ministro Engenheira
Maria de Lurdes Ruivo da Silva Matos Pintasilgo
Lisbon, Portugal

Dear Primeira Engenheira,

Lorraine and I would like to express our sincere thanks
for the tremendous hospitality and kindness shown us on
our recent visit.

It was the thrill of our lifetime to be able to visit
the land of our ancestors, and, to be treated so royally
by all cf  you rede it (even more 0. e ook forward to
our next trip over there.

Thank you again for the hospitality and our sincerest
Hawaiian Aloha to you.

W. Buddy Soares
State Senator
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